
 BROKEN HILL PUBLIC SCHOOL 
A dynamic community encouraging life-long learning, building integrity and success for all 

Mica Street 
    BROKEN HILL NSW 2880 

Telephone: (08) 8087 3522 
www.brokenhill-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Email: brokenhill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News at Central 
   PRINCIPAL:   Michael Fisher 

 

From the Principal 
 

 

 
 

Thursday 13th December 

Gold Awards Reward 
 

Thursday 13th December 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner 
 

Friday 14th December 

Central Citizen Assembly 

and Outing 
 

Friday 14th December 

Last Day for Preschool 
 

Tuesday, 18th December 

Party Day 
 

Wednesday 19th 

December 

Last day for School 
 

Wednesday 6th February, 

2019 

School starts for all Classes 

except Kindergarten 
 

Monday 11th February, 

2019 

Kindergarten start date 
 

Preschool start date 
 

LOST PROPERTY 

Will be donated to the 

P&C at the end of this 

week  
 

 

Welcome back everyone to another awesome week of learning at 

Broken Hill Public School as we continue to inspire, show integrity 

and inclusion for all. 
 

Presentation Day 

Last Friday was our annual Presentation Day held in the High School 

hall. It was fantastic to see so many family and friends join us to 

share in the highlights, efforts and successes of our school. Awards 

were presented to children for achievement, effort, cultural 

awareness, sporting achievements and commitment to learning. 

2018 has been an awesome year for Broken Hill Public. We are 

planning to continue the excellent work being done, student 

learning and staff learning. We will continue to focus on Creative 

Arts and increase our focus of Literacy and Numeracy. We will also 

continue to build on our community engagement and attendance. 

We are looking forward to an awesome 2019. 
 

Gold Awards Reward 

This Thursday 13th December, children who have received a Gold 

Award this year will be treated to a special reward. The Central 

Cinema will be showing a film in the hall between 11.30am and 

1.00pm. Children will also receive popcorn and a drink (water). 

Please be advised that the film may be PG rated. If you have 

concerns, please contact Mr Fisher. 
 

Central Citizen 

As we approach the end of the year it will be time to recognise 

many of our students with the Central Citizenship Badge. This award 

will be presented by the Principal to students who have attained 

160 Micas, demonstrated involvement in extracurricular activities, 

maintained acceptable behaviour and attendance and reached 

the Green level of Rainbow Reading. Central Citizenship badges 

will be presented at a special assembly this Friday 14th December at 

11.20am. A congratulatory letter will be sent home to 
parents/caregivers inviting them to attend the assembly. Students 

who achieve Central Citizenship will be invited to attend a special 

lunch on the 14th December. 
 



 
 
 

 
 

Years 6 Farewell Dinner 

Thursday night we will farewell our Year 6s at their dinner. Thank you to Mrs Podnar, Mr Jones, Mr 

Dougherty, Year 5 and staff for their organising. We wish our Year 6 all the very best as they head 

of on the next chapter of their learning. 

 

It’s Hotting Up 

As the weather is starting to warm up it is timely to remind families about water bottles. On the 

really hot days it may pay to have a frozen water bottle that will melt throughout the day and 

provide nice cool water. Please ensure it is wrapped in a towel or in a separate bag to avoid 

condensation wetting everything in your child’s school bag.  
 

Yours in Education 

 

Michael Fisher 

Principal 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following students who have completed their respective 

Reading Levels – 5th December, 2018. 

 

YELLOW 

Ashlin Keenan-Staker 

GREEN 

Alinthia McCormack 

INDIGO 

Ashton Wonson 

POT OF GOLD 
Scarlett Francis, Piper Francis, Cayden Lyons, Shayna Renton, Kayden Hanford, 

Akayla Terry 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTES WHO’S INVOLVED 

BHHS Transition note Year 6 students 

Choir Performance at Centro Plaza Infants Choir students 

                            Coffee Club 
Coffee Club has now finished for 2018.  Thank you to everyone 
who has supported the Club throughout the year and we look 

forward to seeing you there in 2019. 

If you did not receive a note, please come to the office as soon as possible.  

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 
 

Please check with canteen when placing lunch orders as some foods and drinks will not 

be available. 
 

Last Canteen day for 2018 is Friday 14th December, 2018. 
 

Wishing you all a wonderful Christmas and a Safe and Happy New Year. 

 
 
 

UNIFORM SHED 
The Uniform Shed will be closed for 

the remainder of the year.   

Orders can be placed with the 

Administration staff. 

CENTRAL CITIZEN 

ASSEMBLY 
 

Friday 14
th

 December 

Commencing at 11.20am 

ALL WELCOME TO ATTEND 

PARTY BOX 
Party Day is on Tuesday 18th December – start getting your 
party box ready.   Keep it simple or use your imagination to 
decorate and personalise your own party box.   

PRESENTATION DAY 
We would like to say Thank You to all organisations and businesses that donated 

towards our Presentation Day.  Donations of this kind are always greatly 
appreciated. 

 

Broken Hill Sturt Club, Kevin Humphries MP Member for Barwon, Mr Mark Coulton 
Federal Member for Parkes, Buslink Sunraysia, Y’s Men’s Club of Broken Hill, Broken 
Hill City Council, Quota International of Broken Hill, Lions Club of Broken Hill, The 

Rotary Club of South Broken Hill, Westside Plaza, Tri-State Technology Broken Hill,  
Perilya Broken Hill Ltd, Demo Club Broken Hill, MSP Photography Riverina 



 
 
 

 

 

 

Presentation Day  


